
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
To: All EPS staff 
From:  Dr. Ian B. Saltzman, Superintendent 
Regarding: Update on remote work 
 
Good morning staff! I hope you are enjoying the holiday season and looking forward to the upcoming 

winter break. On November 17, I sent you a message emphasizing a renewed focus on health and 

safety due to the increase in COVID cases in our county, and the state-implemented new restrictions 

in place until at least December 14. This week, Governor Inslee extended those restrictions three 

additional weeks, until January 3.  

For us that means continue work as you currently are working until January 6. We will have a staff 
communication out the first day back from break, on January 4, to update you on the current status 
and any changes.  
 
As always, in all situations please continue to adhere to safety standards of wearing a mask, social 
distancing and limiting gatherings.  
 

Please be safe and be well, 

Ian 
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https://docushare.everett.k12.wa.us/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-114936/2020.11.17%20Saltzman%20staff%20email%20remote%20work.pdf
https://medium.com/wagovernor/inslee-announces-statewide-restrictions-for-four-weeks-c0b7da87d34e

